
Monday: June 21, 2021

Re: [SB 139]: "Reduces elective reduced personal income tax rates allowed for certain pass-through income by modifying income 
brackets."

I OPPOSE [SB 139].

I would like to see a discussion of [SB 139] as applied to the "Commerce Clause" of the Constitution of the United States of 
America.

I understand the motive to insure businesses hire Oregonians and to conduct business with a state mandated minimum.

I do not agree with this  Marxist / Socialist commentary.

You want tax revenue increases? 

Reduce regulations and taxes on businesses,

Do you want a good laugh?

The State of Oregon is trying every trick in the book to economically develop Eastern Oregon to compete with Payette County, 
Idaho.

These morons just don't get why Oregon cannot compete with Payette County, Idaho.

Idaho has low taxes, low regulations, No addiction to Marijuana Tax revenue,

What does Oregon have?

The complete opposite-High taxes, oppressive and burdensome regulations and...rampant municipal, county and state addictions 
to; gambling, alcohol, and Marijuana revenues to fund services and multiple "give-away programs."

The Legislature embraces Marxist / Socialist programs which lose revenues and shutters businesses,

Why doesn't the Legislature demand the Governor to activate the Oregon State National Guard to "unleash Hell" upon the anarchist 
rioters in Portland?

David S. Wall

Mr. Oregon concurs.


